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admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk; Gary Davis
Newsletter referencing Chairman

Thanks for the newsletter and keeping us abreast of what improvements are going on in our community.

Something to consider, is the use of Chairman outdated? It was quite odd to see that still in use, whilst
historical, I'm sure it's been taken out of other out dated text; wouldn't Chair be more suited e.g. Chair of the
Council of Council Chair? Not that i'm suggesting we confuse it with a table... but my job is to be a Chair of

a group of people . :)

This may not present a tangible benefit but certainly goes some way to bridge the D&I gap in our language
and makes more sense to read at times.

Food for thought and I look forward to the next newsletter.

Merry Christmas and regards,

Matthew Davis



